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The Company is in the process of finalizing the Group’s audited annual results for

the year ended 31 December 2017. The information contained in this announcement

is only based on a preliminary assessment made by the Board with reference to the

unaudited management accounts of the Group. Shareholders of the Company and

potential investors are advised to refer to the details of the Group’s annual results for

the year ended 31 December 2017, which is expected to be released by the end of


